
 

 
    Individual Donations 

Healthy Trees Are Rooted in Research 
 
 

Every dollar makes a difference! Thank you for helping to keep our 
urban forests thriving and our workforce safe. 
 
Personal Information: 

First name:            

Last name:            

Company:            

Address:            

City:          State:     Zip:    

Email Address:           

Phone Number:           

 I prefer that this contribution remains anonymous 
 

 In Memoriam: This donation is made in dedication to an  
 individual:           
 
Credit Card Information: 
 Type of credit card:     Mastercard          Visa 
  

Number:            

Expiration Date:           

Amount: $            

Name on card:           

 

 



Donation Information:  
 Please direct my donation to: 
 

 Where the need is greatest 

 General Fund 

 Barborinas Fund (supports research into improved 
 techniques for planting, root development and propagation of 
 nursery trees) 

 Bartlett Fund (supports scholarly research in the areas of 
 residential and commercial tree care) 

 Bob Skiera Memorial Fund (endows the “Building Bridges 
 Initiative” to foster better communication of urban forestry 
 principals and practices to urban planning and development 
 professionals)  

 Dr. Mark S. McClure Research Fund (supports the TREE 
 Fund Research Fellowship. Current TREE Fund Research 
 Fellow is Dr. Brian Kane, U. Mass., a 3-year project on 
 “Assessing the Impact of Decay on the Structural Integrity of 
 Trees” 

 Frank E. Gamma, Sr. Arboriculture Education Fund 
 (supports local and regional arboriculture training and education 
 programs) 

 Jack Kimmel International Grant Program (supports 
 international research into arboriculture and urban forestry. 
 Administered jointly by the TREE Fund and the Canadian TREE 
 Fund) 

 John R. Wright Memorial Scholarship Fund (provides 
 scholarships for High School graduates entering the business of 
 arboriculture) 
 
 
Thank you for supporting the TREE Fund! 
TREE Fund 
552 S. Washington Street, Suite 109 
Naperville, IL  60540 
Fax: 630-369-8382 


